
NOTICE

Ganesh Festival Holidays
Dear Parents,
Kindly note that the Ganesh Festival holidays will be observed from 27th August to 2nd September 2025.
Online remedial classes will be conducted for students of Std. VIII, X, XI, and XII. The timetable and other necessary details will be shared by the respective class teachers.
The School Office will remain open on 29th August, 30th August, and 1st September 2025 from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
We wish you and your family a joyous and blessed Ganesh Festival.

Regards,
Principal
DAV Public School, New Panvel
